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Alectra employees raise more than $10,000 for homeless during 

Coldest night of the year 
Mississauga, ON – More than 60 Alectra Utilities employees stepped up to brave the cold 
temperatures to raise money and awareness for local charities serving people experiencing 
hurt, hunger, and homelessness. 

This year, the Alectra Utilities’ team participated in the ‘Coldest Night of the Year’ walk raising 
over $10,000 in support of the cause across eight communities. Employees walked in Barrie, 
Brampton, Guelph, Hamilton, Markham, Mississauga, Richmond Hill, Vaughan. 

Alectra has supported the ‘Coldest Night of the Year’ event annually through employee 
participation and as a sponsor. The fundraising initiative is a moment each year when tens of 
thousands of Canadians step outside the warmth and comfort of home to shine a light of 
compassion in their communities. 

Funds raised through the walk support essential community programs and services for people in 
need of food, shelter and support. Learn more about Alectra Utilities community support 
program at alectra.com/alectracares 

About Alectra Utilities 

Serving more than one million homes and businesses in Ontario’s Greater Golden Horseshoe 
area, Alectra Utilities is now the largest municipally-owned electric utility in Canada, based on 
the total number of customers served. We contribute to the economic growth and vibrancy of 
the 17 communities we serve by investing in essential energy infrastructure, delivering a safe 
and reliable supply of electricity, and providing innovative energy solutions. 

 
Our mission is to be an energy ally, helping our customers and the communities we serve to 
discover the possibilities of tomorrow’s energy future. 
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